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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
A huge congratulations to Year 6 and Year 2 for the work that they have done completing their SATs over the last 
fortnight. The children and staff have done such an amazing job. Please remind them how proud we are. 
  
Please can I also say a huge thank you to everyone’s work collecting sponsorship for the Sports for School’s 
event, we are sending off the information and hope to have the prizes etc for the week after half term. We look 
forward to sharing the overall total after half term. 
  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you again on Monday at 08.40 am to do it again for the 
final week of this half term. 
  
Kind regards 
Sally 

We are going to beach 
 
We are going to the seaside – the  
children decided last month through the 
Smart School Council that they  
wanted to go to the beach in the Summer Term. We 
are so excited to announce that we are taking the  
children to the beach on Tuesday 27th June. Further 
details will be out after the holidays, the cost will be 
£2 per child to help with transport costs. 

English  

Getting together with The 

Victory and Castle View – 

we had a fantastic meeting after school this week for 

all the staff across our three schools to look at English 

from Reception to Year 11. We learnt so much from 

each other and excited to see how this will support 

our children in all schools as we do more work to-

gether.  

Volunteers 
 
Are you interested 

in hearing children 

read, gardening with the children or sharing a skill you 

have with the children? Please contact us to complete 

a volunteer form so that we can hear what you would 

like to do and we can then get checks done to enable 

you to work with us from September. 

Mental Health Awareness 

This week is Mental Health 

Awareness week – the focus 

is on anxiety. We all get  

anxious at times and there are lots of resources we 

can use to help us – we have attached one to this 

newsletter and other information can be found online 

for example on the Anna Freud website – try 

here https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/  

Sports Day 
 
Tue 4th July – Y3/4 

Wed 5th July – YR/1/2 

Thurs 6th July –  Y5/6 

Parents can come and watch from 1.45 – 3 pm – more 

details to follow. 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week 
a certificate for the best class attendance will be given out.   

Congratulations to Astute who achieved 99.6% 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

https://www.annafreud.org/parents-and-carers/


Garden Volunteer Day. 

  
Calling all Grovers far and wide of all ages, It may not be King Charles’ Highgrove, but 
it’s our Grove and we would love it if you can come and join us this Saturday 20th May 
for some gardening from 10-12. 
With the weather looking to be sunny I’ll get the deck chairs out for a sit down to enjoy our 
FREE horsebox refreshments. 

Partnership Working  
 
Exciting partnerships coming 

soon including work across the 

Cluster of UL schools and with Hampshire Garden 

Trust.  

Get ready for the Teach Portsmouth Jobs and 
Opportunities Fair 2023   
  
Find your perfect role at the Teach Portsmouth 
Jobs and Opportunities Fair 2023 at Portsmouth 
Guildhall on Monday 22 May from 10am - 2pm. 
Schools and colleges will have a variety of support roles ready for you. You could be supporting pupils in the 
classroom as a teaching assistant or on reception greeting families as they arrive at the start of the day. 
  
The opportunities are endless - so come and discover your future in early years, primary, secondary and post-
16 education. 
  
Find out more and get your ticket here: www.teachportsmouth.co.uk/events 

 

 

 

Friday 26th May—Last day of term 

Monday 29th May—Half term 

Monday 5th June—First day back 

Tuesday 27th June—Beach Day 

Friday 30th June—INSET DAY 

Friday 21st July—Last day of term 

Wednesday 6th September — First day back for  

children in September. 

Outdoor Classroom Day 

 

http://secure-web.cisco.com/11wE-HHrBsAG14kkDdczbEawEnzYZxssj3dahChgocAo-sQZ3s1mlQB7irSwlvSSRejqlVOESpkKcsCyH8bPOHcGDi-P8VgqXVf7Eqwl2eO4-1uwxRNfwQgm1cw9TXCQeTkgVSDMB-zhtMgGy3-Z21LRnbhDG_A0nNfIBmi1fuINV9HUc1SfkA7i9frl6SUff_h2BnyVgK90zCx_SgiT3lfoZf6xKil66sjiWnT

